
 

 

 
 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS 

Number   Time   Date 

3   Hrs  15:00  23.03.2025 

From     

Organising Authority    

INFORAMTION REGARDING CHARTER RIBS 
 

The Local Organizing Authority (LOA) is collaborating with local organizations and companies 
to ensure the availability of coach boats for Open Skiff Class members during the 2025 Open 
Skiff World Championship. 

Each National Open Skiff Class Association (NOSCA) will have access to at least one coach 
boat, with the exception of Italy, which will be allocated two. These ribs can only be booked 
by NOSCAs, and all bookings must be approved by the Open Skiff Class Association (OSCA). 

As per Japanese regulations, all chartered ribs will be operated by local drivers. A list of 
available boats will be published by mid-April, with rental costs ranging between 200 and 
350 EUR per day. 

For further details on the booking process, please contact marine@windward-oc.com  
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